
  

 

13 January 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Peter  Maxim for keeping on trying with his phonics and reading   

St Cecilia  Cameron for great effort with writing      

St Lucy  Lucas for producing an excellent piece of Science work about what 

   we need to survive  

St Bernadette Beta for her hard work and focus in Maths lessons this week   

St Anthony Jack for making a good start to the term with his engagement to 

   learning  

St Christopher Dan for excellent participation in our topic on Rainforests  

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Peter  Christopher for showing kindness towards his friends  

St Cecilia  Timothy for always being so polite to others    

St Lucy  Tiffany for an impressive information page about St Peter 

St Bernadette James for always offering to help others and keeping our classroom 

   tidy  

St Anthony Bohan for taking the role of Faith Ambassador so seriously and  

   effectively  

St Christopher Sofia for always trying to set a good example to others  

 

Well done to you all. 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

Usually, the Headteacher’s Awards are awarded at the end of a term but due to the large 

number of children absent due to illness before Christmas we postponed until last week.  

Class Teachers select children for the award who epitomise a ‘St Peter’s child’; they are 

hardworking, resilient, persevere, caring, helpful, a good friend and well-mannered. 

 

Congratulations to the children below who received the Headteacher’s Award for last 

term:- 

 

St Peter  Jessica for all her hard work, love of learning that she has demonstrated 

   last term. 

St Cecilia (Yr 1) Blessing for being a kind, caring, responsible member of St Cecilia’s who

   listens attentively and always tries her absolute best. 

St Cecilia (Yr 2) Haydn for being an excellent role model who follows the school’s mission

   and values at all times, calm, kind and incredibly hard working. 

St Lucy  Micael for always throwing himself joyfully into his learning and  

consistently working really hard in all areas. 
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St Bernadette Niamh for being a role model for the rest of the class especially relating

   to her behaviour for learning.  She is always focused, tries her best and

   has increased in confidence in Maths. 

St Anthony Nika for being an excellent role model for her peers, always trying her 

   best, persevering and being a good friend to all, kind and helpful. 

St Christopher Nicole for being an excellent role model for her peers, a great attitude to

   learning, always trying her best and seeking advice when needed. 

 

Mass 

 

Thursday 19 January 2023 10.00 am Mass St Lucy’s and St Bernadette’s St Peter’s old 

     Church.  This is a different date than was on the dates list 

     as Fr John is away       

 

Wednesday 25 January 2023 9.30 am Reception & St Cecilia’s Liturgy in school hall 

 

Flu Vaccination 

 

Due to unprecedented levels of Flu/COVID 19 and other respiratory infections circulating 

in the community, The School Aged Immunisation Team would like to offer the children at 

St Peter’s a final opportunity to receive a flu vaccine if they have not already done so. 

 

Please see the attached flyer which gives instructions on how to consent for a vaccine and 

book a clinic appointment. 

 

Book Fair 

 

We will be holding a Book Fair in school from Tuesday 24 January 2023 to Friday 27 

January 2023.  Further details to follow. 

 

New Phonics Scheme 

 

This week the children in Key Stage 1 and Early Years Foundation Stage began to use the 

new Phonics programme, Little Wandle.  Parents of children in these classes will receive a 

separate letter with more details and information regarding a parent workshop next half 

term. 

 

Friends of St Peter’s School 

 

Thursday 19 January 2023 7.30 pm meeting at the Duke 

 

School Hot Lunches 

 

We have received a letter from Dolce (hot meal provider) to inform us that from 1 April 

2023, the cost of a school meal for Key Stage 2 will be £2.71. 

 

Spanish Club 

 

Please see attached flyer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

  


